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Key points to be communicated from the Partnership Meeting 
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NSPCC  speak out stay safe. 
 
Programme to be rolled out to schools in B&NES and now endorsed by the 
LSCB. 
Help children to  
Understand abuse in all its forms and recognise the signs of abuse 
Know how to protect themselves from all forms of abuse 
Know how  to get help and the sources of help available to them including 
ChildLine service. 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/services-and-resources/working-with-schools/speak-
out-stay-safe-service/ 
 

 
2 
 
 
 

 
Housing and  benefit changes  
 
See attached documents. 
 
This will have an impact on families. 
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LADO – Jacqui Dees is moving from B&NES Mel Argles standing in until new 
appointment made.  

4 Wood Report 
There will be some changes to the way the LSCB operates this may mean that 
the voluntary sector are involved in a different way.  Updates will be posted. 
  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/services-and-resources/working-with-schools/speak-out-stay-safe-service/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/services-and-resources/working-with-schools/speak-out-stay-safe-service/


 
 
For more information please contact the CYPN rep 
Roz Lambert 
roz.lambert@firststepsbath.org.uk 
Tel: 01225 444791 
 
 

5 Children of Prisoners 
 Update from Sally Churchyard. 
 
This was a task and finish group that is now over!  Packs disseminated in the 
last update from the voluntary sector.   
 
 

 AOB 
Next meeting on the  6th December 2016 
 


